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This bill and the ballot measure 114 that precedes it are unconstitutional on their 

face. They are outright disarming or otherwise putting law abiding citizens in a deficit 

against enemies and making citizens that want to be on the correct side of the law 

choose between protecting themselves and thier families or following a law with 

obvious issues.  

 

Issues such as: 1) being in possession of magazines that as written are technically 

still legal because they were owned prior to the Measure or bill going into effect but 

there is almost no way to prove you had them prior. 2) having a magazine that even if 

under the legal 10 round requirement is actually illegal because it has a removable 

base plate which is the only way to successfully upkeep and clean the magazine for a 

firearm intended to be used to save out lives. 3) Many actually most handguns don't 

even have the 10 round options available to then. 4) There is no permit program in 

place and there isn't available training to meet the permit requirements 5) The 

Oregon State Police and FBI both said they can not process the background checks 

required to abide by these bills and measures and keep law abiding citizens within 

the confines laid out. 6) The Police, Sheriff's and deputies have went on record 

against this law and it's process and multiple Sheriff's even spoke during the 

Measure 114 hearing that these laws actually put citizens in danger and that more 

than 10 rounds will typically be needed for a citizen to get themselves out of a bad 

situation with an attacker. 7) Felons and those that plan to break laws are not going 

to abide by this law and it puts burden only on honest citizens because of this.  

 

I can keep going but the reality is simply this. Legislators pushing this should be 

ashamed of themselves to continue pushing this agenda and placing this hardship on 

the citizens of Oregon that are already under more restrictions than many other 

states. We should not have to be in a situation of choosing weather we can or can 

not defend our own lives!! Legislators do not have the right to remove ones ability,  

especially a law abiding citizens ability for the Inalienable right to defend themselves!! 

Vote no on HB 3075 and keep Oregon citizens safe!! 


